

## Dear Panda friend,

## Welcome to the Panda class!!

We hope you have been enjoying a summer filled with sunshine and lots of fun! It won't be too much longer before it will be time for school to begin and your Panda teachers hope you are getting excited to visit your classroom! We are very happy to have you in our class and are busy planning lots of fun activities to share together throughout the year!

When you come to visit we would like you to bring two - 4x6 photos; one photo of yourself to hang in your cubby, and a family photo for our Panda Family Photo Album. We also ask that you bring an extra set of clothes which we will leave in baskets in the bathroom.

As you explore your classroom you may choose to make a special drawing, "cook" in the kitchen area, or play in the sensory table. You may see some friends and teachers you already know and meet some new ones too!

We can't wait to see you and your family and get started having FUN!

See you soon!

Love,

## The Panda Teachers

Jenny Tracey Olivia Sue Audrey

